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Questioning of second-home owners in the municipality of Klosters: 
We would like to thank, inform, and invite you 

 

Dear Sir or Madam 

Our focus group talks in late summer, the fireside talks in autumn, and the information event on December 17, 

2021, were a success. The municipality of Klosters would like to thank you very much for your active participa-

tion, your feedback, and the numerous inputs. 

It is now our turn to inform you on how we want to include the concerns emerging from the questioning of sec-

ond-home owners in our next steps: 

Need for information on municipal development 

You can now register for our newsletter on the website www.gemeindeklosters.ch (menu item “Services/Vir-

tuelle Dienste), and you will get a weekly electronic update with public announcements, event information, 

and construction publications. 

The annual spring and autumn newsletter for our second-home owners will continue to be sent in German and 

English and will inform you on municipal development. 

Information on change of residence (also in English) 

With Valérie Favre Accola, regional development Prättigau-Davos, and Marco Schlegel, municipality of 

Klosters, we have appointed two persons who will support you in case of questions about taking primary resi-

dence in Klosters. 

https://www.gemeindeklosters.ch/zweitwohnungsbesitzer-second-home-owners 

Integration and participation 

The Klosters Tourism Council and the Klosters Municipal Board organize an annual information event where 

we will inform you personally on municipal developments, but also discuss your concerns and exchange ideas 

as locals, second-home owners, and new residents. 

Participation in residential development – we invite you 

The municipality is starting a working group called “Wohnforum Klosters” with the target of developing resi-

dential space in the municipality of Klosters. Anyone who would like to actively participate in this working 

group or contribute to the residential development of Klosters in another way (by reporting potential proper-

ties or objects, supporting us as an investor, etc.) is welcome to contact Valérie Favre Accola or Marco Schle-

gel. 

Participation in “800 Years Klosters – Walserstolz & Weltgeschichten” – we invite you 

We have started successfully in our anniversary "800 years of Klosters - Walserstolz & Weltgeschichten" and 

are looking forward to the first highlight "Winterläbä" on 25/26 February 2022: Exciting winter days with 

“Gögel” races (sledding races), a snow show, numerous winter sports to try out, and the concert by Melissa 

http://www.gemeindeklosters.ch/
https://www.gemeindeklosters.ch/zweitwohnungsbesitzer-second-home-owners
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Naschenweng and Volxrox are awaiting you and inviting you to meet other people. In line with the suggestions 

made by the circle of second-home owners at the fireside chats, we would like to draw your attention to the 

possibility of supporting the 800th anniversary of Klosters in 2022 either financially or in some other way (e.g. 

as a volunteer). Thanks to your support, Klosters will become a unique platform for encounters across borders, 

generations, and cultural characteristics. You can find more information on our website www.klosters800.ch 

We would like to thank you for the precious and constructive exchange and your valued support. 

 

 

 Kind regards 

 Gemeinde Klosters 

 Hansueli Roth 
  Gemeindepräsident 
 

http://www.klosters800.ch/

